
 
 
 
 
 
 
This afternoon, the UK Police Department received information from a social media post 
that contained an unsubstantiated threat involving the White Hall Classroom Building. 
As is normal in these situations, UK Police are investigating the social media post. 
 
In the meantime, we have increased our safety presence around White Hall even as 
events and classes will proceed as normal on Thursday, Nov. 8. We will keep you 
informed about any additional developments. 
 
Please know the safety of our campus community is our top priority. As always, if you 
see anything that you believe represents a potential compromise of safety anywhere on 
the campus, call UK Police at 257-8573 or #UKPD on your cell phone. Thank you. 
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